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We would like to extend a Warm Welcome to our 

newest residents: 

Leonard & Mary Harms    H2 

Georgina Humphreys       H1 

David Bowen                H2 

 

 

Residents celebrating a birthday this 

month are: 

Winnie Smith         Oct.8th.1929 

Carl Bleiken         Oct. 14th.1932 

Irene Bell     Oct.24th. 1933 

Leonard Harms         Oct. 24th. 1926 

Margaret Arsenault    Oct.28th.1928 

                              Joe Charabin           Oct. 29th. 1922 

Valmont & Margaret Arsenault   

     Oct. 5th. 1950  

        {71yrs}                             

 

 

 



Booster Vaccine 

- Sept. 20th. 

First in Line:  

Such a BRAVE 

SOUL  

 

************************************************* 

Betty…enjoying her 

afternoon in the field with 

her boys.  
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“Just stocking-up on a                           “Flower Arranging” 

few treats” at Wal-Mart.                        

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Thank-you 

Lindsay & Melissa for taking the time to make 

us look so good. 

 

Hair Salon: 

Open Wednesdays 

& Fridays  

9:00 -4:00 

 

 

 

 



Miss Kitty having a lazy day. 

 

 

 

 

 

On behalf of the staff & residents at Harwood 

Manor, we would like to extend our deepest 

sympathy to Joe Charabin {H4} on the recent loss 

of his beloved wife, Elsie.  

“May God hold her in the palm of his Hands 

until you meet again” 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthday Celebrations in September. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



I have come up with an idea for a 

fundraiser for The Harwood Manor 

Resident Recreation Fund…and I am 

looking for a little help. 

We are planning on designing various 

Christmas arrangements with the 

residents on a couple of afternoons and probably a week-end. 

We will be “renting” a space at The Wolf Market in Battleford near the 

end of November to showcase and sell our arrangements ..with all 

proceeds coming back to the Resident Fund. 

If you are interested in helping us out…pairing off with your loved 

one…please drop me an email or phone 306-445-6990 ext.2 and we will 

discuss times. 

All materials required {and all the wine & cheese} will be supplied by 

the rec dept. and I have 

attached a sample of the work 

we did last year.  

Hope to hear from you soon. 

 

Donna 

 

 

 


